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www.hcwcid36.com has all the information you could need! 
 

"Fix a Leak Week" is March 15-21st and brochures will be available. The District has several water 
conservations links that are on the District's website. Remember “Water, please Use It Wisely”!  

 

DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS, WE WILL EXTEND OUR CELEBRATION OF  
“FIX A LEAK WEEK”.  
 

Do you suspect a leak? If so, do the following: 

 

1. Check all the connections where the water comes into your home, under sinks, behind toilets, at 
the washing machine and hot water heater. If there is water or corrosion, please repair at once as all 
leaks can be costly. 
2. Check the toilet for silent leaks with food coloring dye drops in tank and see if colored water 
comes up in the toilet bowl. Repair if the colored dye appears in the bowl. If the toilet is old, replace 
with a WaterSense Efficient toilet. If you are certain it is a leak outside of your home, please call 
the office customer service number listed on the front of your bill or on this newsletter. 
3. Go: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SlxzltjozDs  HOW TO FIX A LEAKY TOILET  
 
 

  
 
                                                                              
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional information:  
 
 Harris County residents can also get information about other resources for additional solid waste disposal 

https://pcs.harriscountytx.gov/Pages/SolidHazardousWaste.aspx  
 Excessive trash, in regards to nuisance abatement can be reported to Harris County Public Health Department. You 

can do this online at https://webapps2.harriscountytx.gov/servicerequestform/pct-form?pct2=  
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BLUE DOORKNOCKERS will be going away…. for our customers  
who wait for the courtesy blue doorknocker (in regards to past due 
accounts), we will be discontinuing the practice soon. Please ensure  
the office has your current cell phone number, home number and 
email address, to receive notices regarding emergencies and helpful 
reminders.  

Please go to our website www.hcwcid36.com and create  
your log in for your account for bill pay and much more.  
 

Download 
the app 
today… 


